
Calling all Women of Rye Presbyterian Church!  

Did you know that every woman member in our church is also a member of the Women’s Association?  We gather 

for fellowship, fundraising thru the Thrift Shop, and special events throughout the year.   Attached is our 2014-2015 

Calendar and we are excited to have any additional suggestions sent to us, at any time!   Also please join our 

monthly meetings the first Monday of each month in the library.  

Our goal is to continue to strengthen the RPC Women’s Association with many more of you joining in.  Our thrift 

shop is active and growing, and thanks to your donations and gifts we are able to allocate meaningful grants 

supporting local organizations. The annual Grant Awards Luncheon is a truly special event you won’t want to miss 

in the Spring!  

There are many ways to support the Women’s Association – by attending events, making flyers, e-mailing 

suggestions, volunteering in the Thrift Shop to name a few.   We depend on financial contributions to help enhance 

our events and bring in speakers.   Please mail in your donation from the form below.  

With thanks and gratitude, 

Mona Hirson     Nonie Reich 

monahirson@msn.com    nonie.reich@verizon.net 

 
 

Please complete the information below and return: 
RPC Women’s Association, Attn. Nancy Bassett 
Rye Presbyterian Church, 832 Boston Post Rd, Rye, NY 10580 
 
Name______________________________________ Phone _____________ 
Address_______________________________________ E-Mail ______________ 
 
______ Yes I would like to make a tax deductible donation (Checks to RPC Women’s 
Association) 
______ I would like more information about the WA 
______ I would like to volunteer at the Thrift Shop (such fun!)  
______ Please add my e-mail to your address list for notifications  

mailto:monahirson@msn.com
mailto:nonie.reich@verizon.net

